Carrie Mathena

Missionary to the Children of

Grenada, West Indies

May/June 2013

Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

"Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with thanksgiving; Withal praying also for us, that God would open unto us a door of utterance, to speak the mystery of Christ."

Colossians 4:2&3a

As the third year of pre-school comes to an end, God is at work answering prayers and opening doors of opportunity to encourage the saved and to reach the lost. My prayer is that you will be encouraged as you continue to pray and to learn how God is blessing and working in hearts here in Grenada.

Prayer Requests:

Pre-school program and graduation is on June 27th. Pre-school enrollment for next year has begun. Summer school begins on July 8th.

Thanksgivings:

On Mother's Day, seventeen moms made a commitment to be a better testimony to their children.

One of my Little People's mom was saved and is attending church faithfully.

A retired lady made forty tote bags to be given as gifts for our August Scripture for School Supplies.

God is using the pre-school in an amazing way to open the door for mothers and children to hear the gospel. As Enrollment began for the pre-school, quite a few mothers started attending the Sunday morning services. These moms are checking out the pre-school and having their little ones attend the Little People's Class. The class has been a challenge with ten to fourteen children (ages 2-6), but I am so excited that God is using the pre-school as an outreach of the church.

The new school year will be here before we know it, and it is time to purchase books. If you can sponsor a child, the cost is \$50, and the money should be sent to the mission board address listed below. Please designate the money for pre-school books.

Together our hearts are knit in prayer and our voices in thanksgiving for all that God has done! Each prayer letter I look forward to sharing God's blessings with you.

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,

Carrie Mathena 3 John 4 678-608-2173

CONTACT INFORMATION

Carrie Mathena Gouyave Estates, Gouyave St. Johns, Gouyave P.O. Grenada, West Indies (473) 437 - 0982 grenadaskidz@yahoo.com

MISSION BOARD

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440